OPEN HOUSE TO ADDRESS COMPLAINTS/GRIEVANCES RELATING TO INDIAN
PASSPORTS, VISA, OCI AND OTHER CONSULAR SERVICES

The Consulate General of India, Durban will hold an “Open House” on 30t May 2025
(15:00 to 16:00), at the Consulate General of India, Durban Second Floor Rennie
House, 1 Kingsmead Boulevard, Durban, 4001. The Open House is to address
grievances on issues related to visas, passports, OCl cards and Consular
Miscellaneous Services for the people belonging to the three provinces under the
Consulate’s jurisdiction i.e. KwaZulu-Natal, Free State and Eastern Cape.

Applicants wanting to attend the Open House may send an email at least one day
before indicating their issue on hand/services sought to the following email addresses
cons.durban@mea.gov.in , cpv.durban@mea.gov.in and visa.durban@mea.gov.in




